West Virginia Fire Commission Response to Comments on the Fire Code, 81-01

BACKGROUND

The Fire Commission is proposing a revision to the Fire Code to update certain NFPA standards, as well as adopting other regulations and requirements not formerly included in the most recent revision to the Rule.  
During the Public Comment Period, no written comments were received.  A public hearing was noticed for July 16, 2019, at 10:00 a.m.  No members of the public attended the public hearing, and no comments were received.  
Technical clean-up was made to the Rule.
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